

Hawk Headlines

Principal's Message:

Dear Hutton Families.

What an amazing week of learning!

Thank you to all our families for ensuring that your student is getting online and engaging in their learning each day. This week our Kindergartners started in person on an A/B rotating schedule. It was so wonderful to see our littlest learners meet their teacher and classmates in person. Our Kindergarten teachers and staff have done an amazing job to prepare for this transition in a safe way.

Thank you for the positive emails and comments about the great things that are happening in our school. It's so encouraging. We can't do this without you. I'd like to extend a HUGE thank you to our AMAZING Hutton PTG! They are purchasing a T-shirt for every staff and student with our logo and our theme for this year which is "Every Hawk, Every Day! It's going to be great to see all of our staff and students wearing the T-shirts, showing our Hutton Pride together. Go Hawks!

Spokane Public Schools has committed to follow the recommendations of the Spokane Regional Health District and will continue to do so to protect your scholar, your family and your school staff. Although we would like to bring all students back, for now we will move slowly and carefully and continue to follow the guidance of our public health officials.

Let's continue to partner together in supporting our students and our community through this process. We know that this is hard, but Hutton Hawks can do hard things together. Please continue to reach out and communicate with us. We are always ready and available to help and support however we can.

I am and always will be proud to be a Hutton Hawk!



ATTENDANCE HOTLINE: 354- 3060



Health Check Required

Visitors:

Visitor Health Check Link

Everyone entering the building is required to complete a Health Check for COVID-19 symptoms. Visitors are asked to complete the check before pressing the call button on the intercom to the office at the front entrance.

Students:

Student Health Check Link

Please take your child's temperature and complete the health check for your student 30 minutes prior to arrival so it adequately registers in our computer system and notifies staff that your child is cleared to be in the building.

Mobile Meals Started This Week!

To help families who are unable to pick up meal kits at a school, meal delivery is scheduled for Tuesdays. See the times and drop off locations by clicking the link below. If you are able to pick up your meal kit at a school, please continue to do so. This service is intended to support those families with barriers to accessing meal pickup at schools.

Mobile Meal Kits Link

Upcoming Events:

October 19th:

All kindergarten students return for in person learning.

October 27th:

Virtual PTG meeting. A link will be sent prior to the meeting.

October 28th:

Student material pick up

Schedule for Kindergarten cohort groups

Cohort A: October 13; 15

Cohort B: October 12; 14 and 16

Monday, October 19, all kindergarten students will be in person.

Thank You Hutton PTG!

Thank you to our amazing PTG for the purchase of Hawk spirit wear for students and staff.

GO HUTTON HAWKS!

Hutton Hawk Spirit Fridays!

Celebrate school pride by joining your fellow Hutton students and staff by wearing your Hutton Hawk spirit gear every Friday.

Hutton t-shirts, sweatshirts and other spirit items are available for purchase now through **October 11.** Please visit https://huttonelementary.secure-decoration.com/ to order your spirit gear!

Playground Access

Our Hutton playground opens at 3:45 PM Monday through Friday.



Tech Support and Resources

If you've got some tech trouble, please call the tech request helpline at 354-7636.



You can also email them at <u>techrequest@spokaneschools.org</u>

For more help, visit the tech help section of our website by clicking here: **Tech Troubleshooting Resources.**

Attendance Hotline: 354-3060

Virtual Scholastic Book Fair!

Virtual Scholastic
Book Fair is coming!
Scholastic will be
hosting a virtual book
fair November 6 – 20.
Information will be
available on the next
materials pick up,
October 28.



Shout Out!

Shout out to all the students who received a Hawk High Five for demonstrating awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton

Have a positive attitude

Always show respect

Will follow directions

Keep everyone safe

Strive for excellence



